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Medicines Australia (MA) Reporting 
Requirements

–Since 2007 MA has been required by the Australian 
Competition and Consumer Commission to publish the 
detail of educational events provided or sponsored by 
Medicines Australia member companies

–The transparent reporting of industry-wide data (in the MA 
website) represents a global precedent for the 
pharmaceutical industry, and one which Medicines 
Australia fully supports

–By publishing this information, Medicines Australia is 
enabling the public to better understand the nature of 
medical education events provided or sponsored by 
pharmaceutical companies, and the important role they 
play in the health system



What Companies Report to MA



GSK Australia discloses payments to HCPs

–Building Trust in one of GSK’s global priorities
–Increased transparency fundamental
– Australian reputation stakeholder survey (2009) revealed 

that compliance and ethics were the cornerstone of trust.
– GSK already discloses globally :

– Payments to patient and community groups
– Clinical trial results

–Disclosing payments to HCPs is the next step
– Aggregate payments disclosed in June 2011 for 
sponsorships, consultancy, grants and donations paid to  
HCP/HCOs in 2010

–Goes beyond the requirements of MA (sponsorship 
disclosure only)



HCP Payment Disclosure



Response from media and government

“The Australian Government appreciates the willingness of GSK to increased 
transparency and openness by making such payments public”. Minister Nicola 
Roxon

Freelance medical journalist and industry critic, Ray Moynihan, was said to 
“welcome the announcement” and commented in The Australian that GSK’s
approach was “extremely significant”

In the Medical Observer article, Dr Jon Jureidini from Healthy Scepticism said he 
“welcomed greater transparency” and that GSK had “set the bar for other 
companies”

Journalist Raymond Bange, said in comment “I can but applaud this decision 
and trust that other companies will follow this”



General Response

–Embraced by industry critics
– Positive letters from stakeholder and 
reports by media

– Letter of congratulations from Federal 
Health minister



Aligning with UK Association of British 
Pharmaceutical Industry (ABPI) Code

–The revised ABPI code is effective from January 2011
–The disclosure requirement under the 2011 code is to 

capture 2012 data for disclosure within the first quarter of 
2013 financial year

–The required disclosure is at an aggregate level of 
payments to and benefits in kind to HCP’s and HCO’s
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